

## ST. THOMAS THE MARTYR

CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

19th January 2024 Spring Term

## HEAD TEACHER'S MESSAGE

Issue 24

## Dear parents, carers, children & the community

Thank you as always for your continued support this first week back and every week. Thank you for making sure your children arrive on time and attend every day. Please can you support the children at home by encouraging reading. The Oxford Owl resource available to all our children has new books for you to share at home. Google Oxford Owl and log in. Our school code is ej3. Happy reading every day!

The Up Holland Community Hub Food Bank team have requested If you know people who wish to donate, they particularly need tinned meat and fish, pasta and sauces, tea, coffee, sugar, milk. Thank you in advance.





Pictured are the Reception enjoying snow fun and our tag rugby team stars who enjoyed a great early afternoon tournament at West Lancs College.

School DISCOS on Wednesday 24th January—3pm until 4pm for Reception and infants—come to school in disco clothes. Juniors at 4.10pm until 5.10pm. If children are at tennis club they can bring clothes to change into at 4pm. £1 entry includes snack and drink.

NO SINGING CLUB on Friday 26th January.

Thank you to Mrs Wissett for the fantastic art



she has created in our NEW school library and big congratulations to Mrs Wissett and her family on the wonderful news that she is expecting a baby!

Join our ONLINE SAFETY session—Wednesday 31st Jan 9.30—10.15am

Thank you, for all your continued support, Mr Roscoe, Mrs. Christy, Mrs. Osmond and all at St Thomas the Martyr CE. Please contact school via the app, email or phone Any concerns or you need support from school or from the foodbank—Mon to Thurs 8.45am TO 11.15am

MAY ALL THAT WE DO BE DONE WITH LOVE" - Corinthians 16:14